Partner Benoit Rose, counsel Virginie Gonella and associate Natalia Szumlakowska will be attending
the ALFI Private Equity and Real Estate conference on 30 November and 1 December 2021.

The conference will explain what investors can expect from alternative funds in post-pandemic

economies in Europe and beyond and know if the outlook for private markets is different from public
markets and why.

If you are also interested in attending this event, please click_here for further information.
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